
 

06.12.24 As always it has been a busy week at Lifton, ending on a slightly unusual Friday for us 
all! Thank you for your support and understanding today. Our Nursery children enjoyed meeting 
the fire crews and looking at their equipment. Our week has been busy with rehearsals in 
readiness for next week, we are looking forward to welcoming you all to school or church for our 
performances. We have also been settling into our new class structure for Lifton. Our children 
have been amazing and managed the change brilliantly. They have settled well and adjusted to 
new rooms and teachers. We are so proud of their resilience. Thank you all for your support with 
the changes.  

A brighter future together 

 

 

Charity Walk: Ava in Hedgehogs would like to raise money for charity this 
Christmas and has chosen to take part in the NSPCC walk for children on 
21st December, where she will walk 5km. Support for Ava would be greatly 
appreciated as she has set herself a target to raise £100 for her walk. If you 
would like to support Ava and donate towards her target please let us 
know. Well done Ava! We are very proud of you for taking on this challenge. 
Good luck! 
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Christmas Cake Raffle: please support the FOLs raising money by buying a 
ticket or two for a chance to win their lovely Christmas cake. Tickets are £1. 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
Christmas Fair: A big thank you to you all for supporting the Christmas Fair. It was a lovely event 
and a big success. Thank you all for your donations and for buying items. All of this helps us 
develop the school and buy much needed items. Thank you to the FOLs for their hard work and 
time.  
 
 
 
 

REMINDER Christmas Lunch: Christmas 
lunch will be served on Wednesday 18th 
December. Please book your child’s lunch 
via MCAS, this must be done before the day. 
We cannot take orders for lunch on the 
day. Our lovely kitchen team need time to 
order and prepare the meal. There will not 
be other choices on the day.  
 

 
 
 
 
Christmas Tree: a big thank you to Strawberry Fields for 
donating a Christmas tree to school. It is a beautiful tree and 
has been expertly decorated by our after school club Squirrels. 
They also made all of the decorations. I am sure you will agree 
it has added festive cheer to the hall. Thank you again 
Strawberry Fields.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class names: as part of our restructure the children have been 
discussing name changes for their classes. There has only been one 
name change, the reception/year 1 class have settled on a new name, 
Owls. Our year 1/ year 2 class have decided to keep the name 
Hedgehogs.  
 
 

 
 
Lifton Class structure: 
 

Wrens/Wagtails: Nursery Mrs Webber 
Owls: Reception/ Year 1 Mrs Kinger 
Hedgehogs: Year 1/ Year 2 Mrs Barrett 
Otters Year 3/ Year 4 Mr Stuckey 
Badgers Year 5 Mrs Russell 
Foxes Year 6 Mrs Honey/Mrs Brown 

 

 

 

Have a restful weekend. Stay safe, it’s a weekend for staying indoors out of the wind and rain.  

Warmest wishes,  Mrs Brimacombe 

   
 

Diary dates: 
09.12.24 Wain homes site visit YR6 
09.12.24 Carols by Candlelight (KS2) 2.00pm 
10.12.24 Carols by Candlelight (KS2) 5.30pm 
11.12.24 KS1 Nativity 1.45pm 
12.12.24 KS1 Nativity 1.45pm 
12.12.24 Christmas Jumper Day with school uniform 
18.12.24 Christmas Lunch 
18.12.24  Magic Martin shows KS1 and KS2 
20.12.24 Last day of term 
 
 
 


